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Change of waiting restrictions in Gills Hill Lane / Watford Road, Radlett 

Hertsmere Borough Council has received complaints and concerns about inappropriate and 
inconsiderate parking in the above area. In response to these concerns, we have reviewed 
the area and propose to change the waiting restrictions. These restrictions will improve road 
safety, vision splays and traffic flow. 
 
The proposal is to replace single yellow lines with double yellows at Gills Hill Lane junction 

with Watford Road. 

All the changes are shown on the attached map for your information. 

This letter seeks your views on the proposed changes and I would be grateful if you could 

send any comments you have to parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk or by writing to the 

address shown at the top of this letter by the 14th May 2021.  

Please let me know if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 

Traffic Engineer 
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